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MESSAGE

It gives me immense pleasure to convey my warm greetings
and best wishes to the people of Tripura on the auspicious occasion

of Bengali New Year Day “Poila Baishakh”.

Poila Boishakh is the first day of the Bengali calendar. This
festival is celebrated by Bengalis around the world regardless of
religious faith with processions, fairs and family time. The
traditional greeting for Bengalis in the New Year is "Shubho

Noboborsho" where 'Nobo' means new and 'Borsho’ means year,

literally "Happy New Year".

May this festival bring joy, love, happiness, peace, prosperity
and brotherhood among the people of Tripura.
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(Indra Sena Reddy Nallu)



